
Carlisle Public Schools Graduation 
August Kimball’s Gathering

Kimball’s meet-up: This is a self-funded informal gathering the evening before 
CCHS orientation, while the kids certainly have enough channels of 
communication to organize it themselves….maybe just mention it once or twice in 
your graduation communications as a “save the date” and also to convey the 
message that it is not covered by class funds (parents with older kids might assume 
it still is). Also, the police chief appreciates a reminder of the date of this event – 
he’ll have an officer pass through once or twice if he knows there will be a crowd. 
Of course, it’s also nice to forewarn the Kimball’s staff. 

Sample Email: 
Dear Class of 20XX Parents, 

I hope this email finds you well and enjoying these last days of summer before our kids are 
officially off to High School!  

This is a reminder about the Ice Cream Social next Monday, August XXth at Kimball’s  at 
7:00 PM. This  event is a long standing tradition for rising Carlisle freshmen to come 
together as a group the night before freshman orientation. The event is self funded and 
there are no chaperones. Please have your children spread the word as well, amongst 
themselves.  

That you! 

My Best, 

Class of 20XX Class Representative 
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